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13th Nov 2020 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 

Class 1:  Jack for super blending and segmenting and Tilly for her wonderful   

  Maths work. 

Class 2:  Henry for always being kind and polite and Sophie for writing a persuasive 

  letter. 

A very Happy Birthday to Charlie who was 9 on Wednesday 11th November 

 

Remembrance Day 

Although our Remembrance Day service was very different this year it was heart-

warming to see all the children respectfully paying tribute to servicemen and women 

past and present. The year 6 children beautifully recited parts of the In Flanders Field 

poem and Class 2’s hand painted poppy stones along with a fantastic homemade poppy 

wreath by Ella and her sister were later laid in the memorial garden. Why not take a 

look, but be carefully the path can be slippy. 

Reception Children Shout Out! 

If the Reception children have a stripy t-shirt (or any Pirate like top or any t-shirt that’s not red) that 

they could bring into school by Tuesday it would be appreciated. I think they might be hunting for 

treasure! 

The C word! 

Not Covid but Christmas! We usually don’t mention the “C word” just yet as the level of excitement 

quite rightly escalates but we just want to let you know that Christmas is definitely not cancelled this 

year. It will be different but we are still planning on panto, party food and games, something definitely 

to look forward to on Thursday 17th December. 

Primary Places 2021 

Primary school places for September 2021 are now open via  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

The closing date for primary places is 15.01.21 @ 11.59pm.  

If you know anyone who wishes to view our school they are more than welcome to contact us to  

arrange a suitable time outside of school hours. 

Easy fundraising 

As it is getting even closer to Christmas and you may be thinking of shopping online please consider 

using the link below which raises money for school, to date we have raised £1,365.69.  

Lets try and raise money the easy way! https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

claughtonstmarys/ 

 

Check out the website www.claughtonprimary.co.uk for the latest Headteachers Blog 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend  
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